
Ed Foundation May 11, 2022 Recap 

The WAO Public School Education Foundation met on May 11th in the WAO Multi-purpose 
Room.  Members present were Carol Bowman, Carol Anderson, Dewey Swanson Russell Miller, 
Ed Rosendahl, Jessica Syverson, Carol Sedgeman, Melanie Nelson, Darren Carlson, Jordan 
Johnson, and Sally Roller.  Jordan and Sally are the school board liaisons. 
  
Some highlights from the meeting are: 
  

*Scholarship Night will be May 25th at 6:00 PM. 
  

*National Teacher Day was celebrated on May 3rd.  The teaching staff was given a dilly bar gift 
certificate to the Warren DQ with a message that stated “It’s Been a Dilly of a Year!” 

  
*The spring newsletter will be proofed by May 20th.  It will go to print as soon as the pictures 

from Scholarship Night can be inserted. 
  
*We will have an entry in the Marshall County Fair Parade on July 20th.  Pencils will be given 

out along the parade route. 
  
*Flash-drives will be given to the WAO Seniors 
  
*Registration is open for the 17th Annual Golf Scramble on Friday, July 22nd.  This is a fun golf 

day.  Most teams play for fun and have lots of socialization!  The entry fee remains at 
$50.00.  Any school personnel that would like to volunteer to help us that day are 
welcome.  Send the office an email or leave a voice mail to indicate that you’d like to 
help. 

  
* Pencils were given to the 5th grade for their graduation packets. 
  
*A request from Katelyn Desrosier for games, board games, and legos for her classroom was 

approved. 
  
*Donations and memorials were approved. 
  
*73 scholarships at $67,750 PLUS $21,000 in renewables for the Class of 2022 with a total of 

$88,750 were selected.  There were 19 seniors that applied for scholarships that the 
Foundation facilitates.  A list of the recipients is attached. 

  
·     The June meeting will be on June 8th at 5:30.


